September happenings….


Most of us are getting acclimated to our new rooms and teachers. The first couple weeks for the children is just learning the new room, new schedule, expectations, and in some cases new friends! Please keep in mind that if you are sending any treats into the building, they must be nut free.
We are adding teachers to our team, so you will be seeing some new faces!
Discovery and Shining Stars will be using “take home folders” so please look for those. 
We are excited to start another school year!! 




